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18 September 2023  

 
Dear Stephen 

I trust this letter finds you in good health and high spirits. It is with immense joy and gratitude that I 
write to your regarding the recent inspection report of Tarleton Holy Trinity Church of England Primary 
School. The report paints a vibrant and heartwarming picture of your school community. 

First and foremost, the report acknowledges the exceptional atmosphere that pervades your school. 
Pupils walk through your doors each morning with a spring in their step, radiating happiness and 
enthusiasm. This warm and nurturing environment has been cultivated through the compassionate 
leadership of your dedicated staff which is a joy to read. 

It is clear your curriculum is thoughtfully organized, with subject leaders meticulously planning the 
essential knowledge and skills pupils should acquire. Having dedicated teaching staff effectively 
implement the curriculum means their expertise enables them to explain complex concepts clearly and 
address pupils' misconceptions promptly. Which is just so important in their long term progress.    

It is also lovely to read that inspectors saw that your pupils' behaviour exemplifies politeness, respect, 
and kindness toward others. They wholeheartedly embrace the school's golden rules for positive 
behaviour, striving to give their best in all endeavours. These well-established routines effectively 
support their learning and behaviour, ensuring minimal disruption due to poor conduct.  An area all 
schools aspire to be! 

It is also clear that promoting pupils' personal development is a top priority. By offering numerous 
opportunities for spiritual, moral, and cultural awareness development, pupils demonstrate a 
remarkable understanding of diversity, and this sets them up so well for life in modern Britian. 

In light of these incredible achievements and the inspiring spirit of your school, I am reminded of the 
biblical verse from Philippians 4:13, "I can do all things through him who strengthens me." Your high 
expectations, unwavering dedication, and the support of your own example as a faith leader guide all to 
continue striving for excellence. 
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Once again, thank you for your unwavering commitment to your school community. We look forward 
to sharing further successes on this remarkable journey. 

With warm regards and blessings 

 

 

Iain Parks  
Director of Education  

 

 


